
8. REPORT ON APPOINTMENT OF MEMBERS

For information, it is advised that at its Installation Meeting on 8 November 2001, the Council resolved
to appoint the following Councillors to the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board for the periods shown
for the 2001 to 2004 term.

Councillor Sally Buck Years 1,2 and 3
Councillor Pat Harrow Years 1 and 3
Councillor Barbara Stewart Years 1 and 2
Councillor Ron Wright Years 2 and 3

Recommendation: That the information be received.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


